
Dear Participant Schools, 

 

Praestantia 2024 has been an exceptional platform for fostering enriching 

learning experiences. 

 

The diverse array of online events highlighted various tasks that inspired and 

nurtured young minds, instilling confidence in them. 

 

I sincerely thank all the passionate participants for their commitment and hard 

work. 

 

Please find the results of Praestantia 2024 and the certificates of appreciation 

for the participants in the following link: 

https://new.express.adobe.com/webpage/uteljQF23obB7 

 

Kind regards, 

Anupama Sinha 

Principal 

DL DAV Model School, Pitampura 

https://new.express.adobe.com/webpage/uteljQF23obB7

